CJP News

Saturday Club Activities for Children with Learning Disabilities Autumn 2014

At last the latest issue of the CJP Activity Club Newsletter!!!l. Autumn 2014 already, not quite sure
how the Summer whizzed by so fast but heyho!!. Activities have been as much fun as always and
have included the Science Centre, the Summer Barbecue and our day out to Wicksteed Park to
name but a few. As you can see from the photo’s we all had a wonderful time at the sponsored Bike
Ride and a huge Thank You goes out to all of you that took part and raised sponsorship money for
CJP. A special mention to Sara (Fraser's Mum) and Alex (Ben’s Mum) for organising the event, along
with the cake sale and tombola. Well done Chris for learning to ride a two wheeler in time for the bike
ride. Money from the event is still coming in and I'll let you know the grand total as we have it. Fund
raising is still important for the future of CJP, so if anyone has any ideas please let me know.

I'd like to take this opportunity to welcome our new staff, Fatema, Emily, Atticus, Alice, lva and Caro-
lyn. I'm sure some of you have already met them. | would also like to wish Dan Cooksey all the very
best from us all on his forthcoming round the world travels and hope that he will be back with us
sometime early 2015. Please accept my apologies that the bowling trip planned for 4th October 2014
will be cancelled as | have the chance of a few days holiday (the first in 4 years) and have no other
senior staff to cover. Normal service will be resumed the week after.

The CJP Annual General meeting will be held on 30th September, details of the meeting are included
with this newsletter.
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